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Headteacher Certificates 

Aman, Amelia, Assaf, Daisy D, Iris, Layton, Lilah, Mason, Morley, Robin, Sabiha, 

William D, Yakov 

 

 

Sad Farewell 

We are sorry to report that at the end of term Miss E Stepney will be leaving Mayfield and moving to London. We 

will all miss her greatly and wish her the very best of luck in her next adventure. Thank you for everything you have 

done this term in Year 3. 

Mrs Ayliffe  

 

ParentPay – School Lunches 

A big thank you to all those who have recently registered their ParentPay accounts.  Our aim is to be 100% online 

very soon – there are just 40 more pupils who need their accounts setting up – please let us know if you need a new 

username/password. 

Also just an end of term reminder to ensure that your child’s lunch balances are in credit/up to date before the end 

of term next week. If you would like to check the balance please contact Mrs Khan skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

School office 

 

 
 

Christmas Jumpers and Accessories 

Children are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper to school from this Friday.  We do ask that novelty hats and 

other accessories are kept at home so as not to encourage sharing in the classroom. 

 

Staff Christmas Collection 

We would like to remind parents that donations to the collection for staff, need to be made via ParentPay by 

tomorrow.  Thank you to everyone who has donated.  Donations will be split proportionately between all staff, and 

used to purchase gift vouchers.  The amount is set to default to £5 but feel free to change this to an amount you feel 

comfortable with - the minimum is £1. 

 

Winter Craft Day 

The Winter Craft Day organised by the PTA will take place in school this Friday.  Please ensure your child 

brings a named plastic bag to take home their creations.  Craft Day has become a Mayfield Christmas 

tradition and would not be possible without your donations.  The suggested contribution is £2 per child and can be 

made via Parentpay. 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  

Mayfield Primary School  
Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
Telephone: 01223 712127 

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   
Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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Christmas Tree Festival 

Mayfield is once again taking part in the Christmas Tree Festival at St. Giles Church. This 

year, as you will understand, it has been organised on a smaller scale, with the trees 

outdoors in the gardens of St Giles’. Y2 made decorations appropriate for the outdoors.   

If you would also like to have a look inside, the church will be open as follows: weekdays 

from Monday 8th December till Thursday 24th December between 12noon and 2pm, 

Saturdays the 5th, 12th and 19th from 10.30pm till 2.30pm. There will be a display of 

nativities, a quiz to do with the children, lots of (toy) mice around the church, knitted  

Christmas decorations and figures for sale and a tree on which to put your own special 

wish or decoration. 

Thank you for your support, and wishing you a blessed Christmas when it comes.  

All at St Giles’ 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Friday 11th December Mayfield PTA – Winter Craft Day 

Please donate £2 on www.parentpay.com  
 

Thursday 17th December Children’s Christmas Lunch 
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